From: Packard, Clark <ClarkPackard@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 3/17/2014 3:03:30 PM
Subject:  FW: Question from Governor's office
Attachments:  Annual Assessment and Transparency Report9-30-13.pdf

What do you know, she just sent it.

From: Frick, Jean Cecil [mailto:JFrick@dew.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2014 3:00 PM

To: Packard, Clark

Cc: Fairwell, Adrienne

Subject: RE: Question from Governor's office

Clark,

Attached is the most recent Trust Fund Analysis Report released by DEW in October 2013. And here you can access a
history of the unemployment rates by the state and each county. If you want to set up a time to talk, | will be happy
to answer any specific questions you may have.

Thanks,

Jean Cecil

Jean Cecil Frick

Director of Governmental Affairs and Special Projects

South Carolina Department of Employment and Workforce
1550 Gadsden Street, Columbia, SC 29202

Office: (803) 737-0089 |Mobile: (803) 521-4625

Visit us on the web | twitter

This SCDEW e-mail transmission, including any attachment(s), is intended only for the originally named recipient(s) and may contain
information that is privileged, confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this transmission in
error, or are not the named recipient(s), please notify the sender by reply e-malil, then delete & destroy the message and any
attachment(s). Failure to comply with the preceding policy may result in federal or state prosecution.

From: Fairwell, Adrienne

Sent: Monday, March 17, 2014 2:09 PM

To: Packard, Clark

Cc: Frick, Jean Cecil

Subject: RE: Question from Governor's office

Hi Clark,

Welcome aboard! | am copying Jean Cecil Frick on this message as she is the agency's legislative liaison and director
of special projects. She will be happy to get you the information requested below. | am not sure of her schedule so is
there a timeframe that you need this by?

Thanks,
Adrienne

Adrienne R. Fairwell, APR

Director of Information Services

SC Department of Employment and Workforce
1550 Gadsden St.; PO Box 995; Columbia, SC 29202
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0:803.737.2623: F: 803.737.2832: TTY 711
Web: DEW; Twitter: @SCDEWinfo; Blog: Palmetto Workforce Connections

CONFIDENTIALITY: This email and any files transmitted with it contain information from the South Carolina Department of Employment and Workforce
which may be confidential or privileged. The information is intended for business purposes only, and is to be used by the named recipients. If you are not
the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. Please notify the
sender immediately if you have received this email by mistake and delete this email from your system. Please note that any views or opinions presented in
this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the South Carolina Department of Employment and Workforce.

From: Packard, Clark [mailto:ClarkPackard@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2014 2:00 PM

To: Fairwell, Adrienne

Subject: Question from Governor's office

Adrienne,

| don't believe we've met, but | just started with the Governor's office. Do you have some general information on some changes to the
unemployment rates and the loan repayments made in the last couple years? Plus the drop from 26 to weeks, etc? Just a general
summary would be great.

Thanks,
Clark Packard
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